
Lauren Churchill
I am writing to express my opinion that the level 5 clean up of the Rayonier Mill site must proceed
as planned. In fact it is the only plan that should be followed for the reasons that it is the only way
the site can actually be cleaned up in perpetuity. A level 3 clean up, for instance would only
partially remove the toxic material. If that happens they may as well continue to keep the area off
limits. The site was razed 30 years ago, and we are still arguing over how much to clean up. It is
kind of ridiculous. 

Sincerely, Lauren Churchill


